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11 March 2021 
 
 
Andrew Chen 
fyi-request-14612-77f3894a@requests.fyi.org.nz 

REF: OIA-7663 
Dear Andrew 
 
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 
 
Thank you for your email of 4 February 2021 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

 
I would like to make a request for a list of vendors that have provided data science services to 
Waka Kotahi in the last three years. 

 
On 9 February 2021, you clarified your interpretation on data science services as follows: 
 

[…] vendors that are conducting data cleaning, analysing data held by Waka Kotahi, building 
mathematical models, and/or developing algorithms for analytical or operational use, including 
through the use of statistical methods or machine learning. However, I would not want this to 
narrow the scope too much and vendors of associated services should be included. 

 
Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency has no record of vendors providing data science services or on the 
other items listed in your email of 9 February 2021 in our financial systems. We have also searched 
the invoice description field for “data science”, “machine learning” and “statistical modelling” and found 
no entries.  
 
However, we have gone through a listing of likely accounts that may include vendors who provide data 
services. I have attached a “long” list of vendors that fall within the scope of your request (Attachment 
1).  
 
These are vendors that we have used under the categories of software publishing, web hosting, 
management consulting services and computer consultancy services. If more detailed information is 
required on these vendors, please let us know and we will look into it.  
 
Based on our knowledge of some of these vendors, such as Dot Loves Data (Vendor #35577) and 
Sense Partners (Vendor #32652) are likely to have provided data related services, but there are also 
likely to be others.  
 
I trust this information fulfills your request. If you would like to discuss this reply with Waka Kotahi, 
please contact official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
John Coulter 
Senior Manager, Operational Policy, Planning and Performance
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